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The RJ45 ports 1-4 and 13-16 of some BRS variants support FDX only. This is a hardware
limitation of the used physical ports.
If you have the need to attach half duplex segments please use other ports.
This applies to certain BRS variants only, for details please have a look in the installation
guide.

Tags

https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/kb
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/kb/products
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/kb/hios
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/kb/articles/some-rj45-ports-do-not-support-hdx-on-my-brs
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/kb/articles/some-rj45-ports-do-not-support-hdx-on-my-brs
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/kb/hios


Bobcat
BRS
High Port

https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/search/labels/all/Bobcat
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/search/labels/all/BRS
https://hirschmann-support.belden.com/pt-BR/search/labels/all/High%20Port

